
From: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
To: Leasure, Timothy
Cc: Fink, Steven; Heysel, Garett
Subject: Music 5415
Date: Monday, April 01, 2013 12:44:37 PM

Hi Tim,
 
This note to let you know that on Thursday, March 28, the ASC Graduate Curriculum Committee
reviewed and unanimously approved Music 5415.
 
Music 5415 has already gone through the 2-week comment period at ASCC for the undergraduate
portion of the course. Therefore, we will now advance the course to the Graduate School and OAA.
 
Best wishes,
Bernadette
 
Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Manager, Curriculum and Assessment
Arts and Sciences
The Ohio State University
154D Denney Hall
164 W 17th Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679
Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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